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IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 

 
Dear Triumph Owner, 
 
 

VIN:  Vin Number 
(Model Year) Motorcycle Model  

 
 
 
Our records indicate that your Triumph motorcycle may have an outstanding safety recall. 
 
For specific details on your outstanding recall, please visit 
https://www.triumphmotorcycles.com/owners/recalls and enter your full VIN number. 
 
Recall repairs will be carried out free of charge (including parts and labor) by an authorized Triumph 
Dealer. To find your nearest dealer, please visit https://www.triumphmotorcycles.com/dealers/find-a-
dealer. 
 
If you no longer own the motorcycle listed above, please contact Triumph at 
TMA.Aftersales@TriumphMotorcycles.com and provide any information you can furnish that will assist 
us in locating the new owner.  
 
We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause you.  However, we have taken this course of action 
in the best interest of your safety and your continued satisfaction with your Triumph motorcycle. We 
appreciate your attention and cooperation in this important matter.  
  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Triumph Motorcycles America Ltd. 
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